From: Frank Blowers [mailto:fblowers@banklakeside.com]
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 3:21 PM

To: Comments

Subject: premium increase for Community Banks.

Wall Street created this mess that ALL banks are now in. Please do not put their bailout on the
backs of the Community Banks.

Thank You,

Frank D. Blowers President /CEO

Lakeside Community Bank



